
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

 

DATE:  March 21, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License Classification Change-Viceroy of India 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please be advised liquor license holders with a Class A/B license are required to report their 

annual gross dollars of liquor sales yearly.  Viceroy of India located at 233 E. Roosevelt Road 

reported a decrease in their 2006 sales which changes their classification from a Class A/B II to a 

Class A/B I. 

 

Attached is an Ordinance reflecting said change.  Should you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 
 


